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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:22:16 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:50 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
In 2024, Enbridge gas reported earnings of $5.1 billion and will be increasing their
shareholder dividends in 2025. At a time when many Canadians are struggling with the current
economy and providing necessities to their families - such as rising grocery costs, increasing
revenues for a company that is already making BILLIONS of dollars, does not seem
reasonable. Many companies are facing hardships and have looked to internal cost control
measures. Will Enbridge gas be taking the same approach, or is there only way to increase
profits is to increase the cost to struggling consumers?


Name: Tanya Nadeau


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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